
-Original Message-
From: Anna Nelson
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2010 3:17 PM
To: ‘Kaehler, Gretchen (DAHP)’
Subject: RE: Teanaway Solar Reserve - Cultural Resources Report

Hi Gretchen,
The mitigation condition states:
VII. HISTORIC AND CULTURAL PRESERVATION
1. The project shall be constructed and operated pursuant to the August 2009 Cultural
Resources Report, referenced in the expanded SEPA Checklist.

iThe report recommendation (and now a mitigation requirement) is to conduct limited shovel
areas likely contain cultural materials as show in Figure 5-1. This shovel testing is
required prior to any construction/installation. The applicant also recently inquired about
doing some limited geotechnical testing on the site. We advised the applicant that the
shovel testing needed to be completed prior to any land disturbance related to geotechnical
testing~ I believe they plan to do the work soon. Would you like the applicant~s
representative contact info or like us to advise you of the timing for the work to coordinate
being on-site with them? I know their contact (Nichole Seidell) has been trading vms and
emails with Kris from the Yakama Nation.

For your use, I have also attached the SEPA staff report that outline others requirements
under existing laws and codes (see page 34 and 35).

Does this information respond to your concerns?
Regards, Anna

Original Message
From: Kaehler, Gretchen (DAHP) [mailto:Gretchen.Kaehler®DAHP.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2010 2:37 PM
To: Anna Nelson
Subject: RE: Teanaway Solar Reserve - Cultural Resources Report

Thank you for sending these. I would like to know if there have been any plans made yet to
undertake the subsurface testing that was recommended in this cultural resources report and
requested by the Yakama? This report is really not adequate as it is for such a large
project and the subsurface testing should be completed prior construction/installation.

Gretchen

Gretchen Kaehler
Assistant State Archaeologist, Local Governments Department of Archaeology and Historic
Preservation Olympia
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Ph:360-586-3088
Cell :360-628-2755

Original Message
From: Anna Nelson [mailto:anelson@GordonDerr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2010 11:28 AM
To: Kaehler, Gretchen (DAHP)
Cc: Valoff, Dan
Subject: Teanaway Solar Reserve - Cultural Resources Report

Hi Gretchen,
Sorry we haven’t connected by phone. I tracked down your email from the DAHP website to
follow-up on our voice mail exchanges.

Please see the attached Cultural Resources Report and letter from the Yakama Nation. Let me
know if there is any additional information you might need to clarify the required SEPA
mitigation.

Thanks, Anna

Original Message
From: David Powell [mailto:dwpowell~yakama.com]
Sent Thursday, April 08, 2010 8:20 MI
To: cds@co.kittitas.wa.us
Cc: Anna Nelson; Dawn Vyvyan; gretchen.kaehler~dahp.wa.gov; Kristina Proszek; Kate@yakama.com
Subject: Comments Teanaway Solar Reserve

Please find attached comments from the Yakama Nation on the Cultural Resources Report for the
Tear~away Solar Reserve (File No. CU-09-0000S).


